Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Tuesday, July 18,2017 441 PM

To: 'boydj@stlouis-mo.gov' "
Subject: ' your Sunshine Law request /

Dear Alderman Boyd- | am in receipt of your Sunshine Law request pertaining to the City of St. Louis Parking
Commission Finance Corporation. | would refer you to the Secretary of State’s website for the documents
requested: https://bsd.sos.mo.gov/BusinessEntity/BusinessEntityDetail.aspx?page=beSearch&ID=1219762.

Best regards,

Shirley Rukcic

Custodian of Records

City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11*" St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102
314-612-1475

**plegse note my new email address of rukcics@stltreasurer.org



